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From September 10-12, 2024, Jeju Island hosted a transformative event: the Future Generation Young 
Women Full-time Members Workshop. Fifty dedicated women under 40, all full-time members of the 
organization, converged at the Jeju Main Church and surrounding holy grounds for three days of learning, 
reflection, and bonding. 
 
The workshop's primary aim was to strengthen these young leaders' connection with True Parents and 
prepare them for the advancing towards VISION 2025 initiative. Through a carefully curated program, 
participants engaged in team-building activities, discussions, and spiritual reflections. 
 

 
 
Day one focused on fostering communication and cooperation among the attendees. Song Hwa Jin, 
Secretary General of the Women's Federation, led an insightful discussion session. She encouraged the 
women to recognize divine works in their lives and contribute to the providence through personal growth. 
 



 

 

She also shared the Women's Federation's vision, emphasizing the crucial role these young leaders play in 
fulfilling the organization's goals. 
 

 
 
The second day was dedicated to deepening the participants' understanding of True Parents' legacy. Shin 
Myung-soo, pastor of Seogwipo Church, guided the group through Jeju's holy sites, offering a vivid 
narrative of the island's providential history. Highlights included visits to True Mother's childhood 
elementary school in Hyodon and the Seogwipo official residence, where True Parents once stayed with 
their children. Mr. Shin conveyed True Parents' hope for Jeju to become a global center where women 
could work towards realizing Heavenly Parent's dream. 
 

 
 
Later that day, Professor Kim Min-ji from Sun Moon University's Theology Department led a discussion 
on the long-term journey of being a female full-time member. She encouraged the women to envision and 
actively shape their paths with pride, stressing the importance of growing together as comrades united in 
heart and purpose. 
 
On the final day, participants grouped by district to set concrete goals. These ranged from youth outreach 
and single blessings to reactivating inactive members and fostering connections with Christian 
communities. All these efforts are aimed at ensuring a victorious entry into the Cheon Il Sanctum in 
Cheon Won Gung in 2025. 
 
As the workshop concluded, these young women leaders left Jeju Island with a renewed sense of purpose 
and a commitment to bear fruit in their respective roles. 


